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1. Mariana Delgado, third grader, received Second Place honors in the Peoples 
Telephone Valentine contest.  A representative from Peoples Telephone 
attended an Elementary School assembly to present the monetary award of  
$10. 

 
2. Patsy Ramirez, Reading consultant, visited MES to assist in assessing our 

implementation of the Daily 5. 
 

3. Anti-bullying and leadership groups are in full swing with our ETCADA 
program.  Students have been working on finding common connections with 
others. 

 
4. Professional Learning Communities (PLCs) have implemented interactive 

vocabulary and math walls in our hallways to reinforce STAAR vocabulary 
and problem solving. 

 
5. LPAC (Language Proficiency Assessment Committee) met to make testing 

assessment accommodations for ELL students. 
 

6. Kiwanis B.U.G. Awards (Bring Up Grades) presented recognition for students 
who have brought up a six weeks average by two points. 

 
7. Camp Write Along for Fourth Graders is an intensive review for the STAAR 

writing test.  Students work on stamina, writing objectives and editing 
through the week of March 16-20th.   

 
8. Mineola High School Anchor Club presented Brain Minders, a program that 

raises awareness about protecting the brain.  The program is presented by 
high school students as part of their service hours. 

 
9. Robotics - Students have begun building the new arena board for their Spring 

competition.  They are learning to program their new EV3 robot.   
 

 

 
 
 

 
 


